
Expressions  of  Interest:
Business Travel Services
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST

The  Office  of  the  High  Representative  (OHR)  invites
Expressions  of  Interest  from  qualified  companies  able  to
deliver business travel services to OHR. These services shall
include but not be limited to procurement of air tickets and
hotel bookings.

The  award  of  this  contract  will  be  decided  after  limited
Invitation  to  bid.  In  order  to  qualify  for  inclusion,
interested  companies  should  provide  following:

Company name, address and name of contact person
Proof that company is IATA approved agent
Number of employees with their qualifications

Submissions in closed envelope must be received latest by25
October 2004 at the following address:

 

Head of Logistics
OHR
Emerika Bluma 1
71000 Sarajevo , BiH
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